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Greetings,
I am a Gustavus resident of over 60 years and am writing to express my strong opposition to
the formation of the proposed Xunaa Borough.

I cannot possibly add more to the list of reasons why, but instead direct your attention to the
recently adopted City of Gustavus Resolution CY24-05 and the thoroughly detailed
attachment submitted by Mayor Shelley Owens. These documents fully outline why this
proposed Borough is not acceptable to Gustavus or other communities in the area.

I respectfully request that this petition be denied.

Sally McLaughlin
Gustavus
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